THANK YOU!

Thank you to The Blessed Sacrament Council of the
Knights of Columbus here at Holy Cross for their
generous donation of 24 brand new winter coats for the
teenagers of our Outreach families.

These coats were made available to families as they
came to pick up their Christmas gifts from the parish.
Parents had the opportunity to
choose the size and color
specifically for their child.

Thank you, Blessed Sacrament

Council, for your support of our

Outreach families and for your
generous gift!



